
 

 

 

RESOLUTION 

Indicating the Intent to Move Forward with an Operating Levy Referendum in November, 2011 

 

 

 

WHEREAS the average operating levy for Minnesota school districts is currently $936 

per pupil unit, and 

 

WHEREAS the current operating levy for our district is $365.60 per pupil unit, and 

 

WHEREAS there is no reasonable expectation for additional funding through state aid 

which has created a greater need for local support, and  

 

WHEREAS additional funds are needed to create and maintain quality programs. 

 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the School Board hereby intends to take future 

action to place an operating levy referendum on the November, 2011, ballot. 
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